
Dear Chancellor Buller, 
 
On behalf of my colleagues and our students in the Faculty of Fine Arts, I want to 
welcome you to the University of Victoria. 
 
We are inspired by your accomplishments, and look forward to learning and 
collaborating with you. 
 
With all good wishes, 
Allana Lindgren 
Dean, Faculty of Fine Arts 


